Members Report NDQSA Board of Directors Meeting January 9, 2025

Aregular teleconference board of directors (BOD) meeting was held on January 9, 2025.

Gayle Lucas was designated as an honorary member of NDQSA in recognition of her years
of outstanding support as the volunteer administrator of the Quad-Guys/Duster-
Guys/Searchlight-Guys, ADA The Total Family Facebook page that is used socially by many
of our members.

The 2025 reunion will be in San Antonio, Texas, June 4-8. The hotel is the Holiday Inn
Riverwalk Hotel, 217 N. St. Mary’s Street, San Antonio, TX 78205. Use the phone number
(210)224-2500 for room reservations and mention our group code NDQ for lowest rates.
The reunion registration flyer will be in the next newsletter.

The BOD has established a new committee that is focused on the NDQSA Memorial Trust,
its management, and interactions with the Air Defense Artillery Association.

A Veterans Advocacy Group has been created so members and their spouses have access
to more information about veteran benefits and VA assistance. It will write articles for the
newsletter about gathering and putting together packets of information for VA applications,
best practice procedures, potential spousal benefits, and other relevant information.



